Natasha Harras

From: Marcus Rowan <marcus.rowan@marrickville.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 14 October 2014 4:28 PM

To: Natasha Harras

Subject: RE: MP10_0155 MOD 1 Modification to Allied Mills

Hi Natasha — Thanks for following up. Council is satisfied with the proposed arrangements concerning affordable
housing contributions. Our previous comments regarding the excessive built form remain. We note that the
proponent has provided further information concerning this matter and consider that the Department has sufficient
information within our previous submission to assess whether this is satisfactory. Regards - Marcus

Marcus Rowan | Manager Planning Services
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